
Bloomer Rod & Gun Inc. 
 

*The next meeting will be February 9​th​ at 7:00 pm* 
 

● Ice Fishing Contest- The annual ice fishing contest will be held on January 30th. Tickets 
are available and many great prizes will be given away. Hope to see you all there! 

 
● Indoor Archery- the first week went very well. We are shooting four nights a week. There 

is still time to get a team if interested. Please contact Mark Petska (715).933.2167 or 
Don Lang (715).568.1265. 
 

● The spring 3-D shoot will be on April 10 and 11. 
 

● Archery Buck Contest- Buck winner, David Priest Doe- Jim Bohl 
 

● Winter Party- Mark your calendars as the tentative date for the Winter Party is March 27, 
2021. A final decision on the party will be made at the February 9th monthly meeting! 
 

● A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO MATT AT SHADICK’S HARDWARE FOR THE 
DONATION OF TWO NEW TOILETS. MATT ALSO DONATED HIS TIME TO INSTALL 
THE TOILETS! REMEMBER TO SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL BUSINESS’S! 

 
● A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO MIKE RANDALL FOR COVERING THE COST OF ALL 

STUDENTS WHO ATTENDED THE SNOWMOBILE SAFETY COURSE. RIDE SAFE! 
 
 
 

****** Remember to take someone along hunting or fishing****** 

 
 
 
 
 


